
 
 
 

Statement on the Ceasefire Between Israel and Hamás in Gaza 
 

The Centrist Democrat International warmly welcomes the recent peace 
agreement that secures the safe return of hostages who were held by the 
terrorist group Hamas. We view this accord as a critical milestone toward 
fostering lasting peace and stability in the region. 

This agreement offers hope for neutralizing the harmful influence of extremist 
forces, including the destabilizing role of the Ayatollahs in Iran. It lays the 
groundwork for a brighter future, one built on mutual respect, cooperation, and 
prosperity for both the Palestinian and Israeli peoples. 

We remain confident that this development will strengthen the prospects for 
collaboration between Israel and Arab nations, paving the way for a more 
peaceful and united Middle East. The Centrist Democrat International reaffirms 
its commitment to supporting initiatives that promote dialogue, reconciliation, 
and sustainable progress in the region. 
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